Schopieray, Christine

" From: Gale, Mia
Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2017 12:55 PM
To: Schopieray, Christine
Cc: Lenart, Brett
Subject: FW: ZBA Membership
Fyi only!
Mia Gale

Administrative Assistant V
Planning Division

Tel: 734 794 6265 x42665
Fax: 734 994 8312

From: Jeremy Peters [mailto:jeremyjohnpeters@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2017 5:52 PM

To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org>; Gale, Mia <RGale@a2gov.org>
Subject: ZBA Membership

Jon and Mia,

I have the unfortunate displeasure of giving you a heads up that I am about to sign a lease on a place to live in
Ann Arbor township and will be moving out of my current place as of the 14th of April, 2017. As far as I
understand, that likely precludes me from being a ZBA member..

- T apologize that I have to vacate this position so soon after joining but my fiancée and I needed to find a first
floor place to live given my impending ACL surgery and our only real option was outside of the city limits.

Jeremy

Jeremy Peters | jeremyjohnpeters@gmail.com

Lecturer I in Music Business - University of Michigan School of Music, Theatre and Dance
Director, Music Publishing - Ghostly International

Partner & Co-Owner - Quite Scientific Records

Gov’t Relations Committee - American Association of Independent Music (a2im.org)
Member - City of Ann Arbor, Zoning Board of Appeals (a2gov.org)

Note: This email may be confidential or privileged. Emails regarding the City of Ann Arbor Zoning Board of

Appeals may be discoverable and are subject to the provisions of the Open Meetings Act and Freedom of
Information Act.



«Firsty «Lasty

«ADDRESS» «ADDRESS», cADDRESS» «-ADDRESS»
TEL 734-604-5303 FAX 734-483-9577

Ketacowan@gmail.com

February 21, 2017

Mayor Christopher Taylor
Larcom City Hall

301 East Huron St

Ann Arbor, Ml 48104
ctaylor@a2gov.org

Dear Mayor Taylor,

| am writing to tender my resignation from the Ann Arbor Human Rights Commis-
sion: | have appreciated the opportunity to serve our community and to serve with
so many committed Commissioners and staff but due to family obligations find that
| am no longer able to devote the time our work demands and deserves.

Again, | thank you for this opportunity and If | can be of service in any way, please
feel free to contact me at ketacowan@gmail.com or by phone at 734-604-5303.

Sincerely,

Keta J. Cowan

Keta J. Cowan



